
1953. No. 25.

The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the
Ambassador of the United States of America

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
CANADA

No. D-219

The Secretary of State for External Affairs presents his complimenl
His Excellency the Ambassador of the United States of America and has
honour to refer ta Note No. 237 of May 1, 1953, fron the Chargé d'Affi
ad interim of the United States of America and to the exchange of Note
November 4 and November 8, 1952, regarding communication facilities in
vicinity of Stephenville, Newfoundland.

The detailed descriptions of the receiver site and of the transmitter
set forth in the enclosures ta the Embassy's Note of May 1, 1953, are accept
to the Canadian Government. The Embassy's Note of May 1, 1953, and
Note constitute an amendment ta the agreement effected by the exchz
of Notes of November 4 and November 8, 1952.

OTTAWA,

July 31, 1953.


